
HOUSE SELECT COMMITTEE ON PUBLIC-PRIVATE PARTNERSHIPS 

 

Friday, February 17, 2012 

10:00 a.m. 

Room 544 Legislative Office Building 

 

MINUTES 

 

The House Select Committee on Public-Private Partnerships met on Friday, February 17, 2012 at 

10:00 a.m. in Room 544 of the Legislative Office Building.  Representatives Moffitt, Brawley, 

Crawford, McGee, R. Moore, and Owens. 

 

Representative Brawley presided.  He welcomed the Committee members and introduced the 

Sergeant at Arms and staff members.   

 

 

PRESENTATIONS 

 

An Overview of Public-Private Partnerships 

 

Dr. David Jones, Director of the North Carolina Zoo, was introduced to give his presentation 

titled “The Future Zoo Expansion and Governance”, which is attached (see Attachment 1). 

 

 

Best Practices for Public-Private Partnerships 

 

Mr. Kevin Leonard, Director of Government Relations, North Carolina Association of County 

Commissioners (NCACC), and Mr. Bob Murphy, Nash County Manager, were introduced to 

give a presentation regarding public-private partnerships in North Carolina at both a state and 

county level.  The presentation was titled “Counties and Public Private Partnerships”, which is 

attached (see Attachment 2). 

 

 

 

After a brief committee discussion, Representative Brawley adjourned the committee at 11:11 

a.m. 

 

 

_______________________________________   

Representative Bill Brawley, Co-Chair 

 

 

 

_______________________________________   

Melissa Carter, Committee Clerk   

      


